
St.	Mary’s	Piscataway	Weekly	Update	

April	7,	2017	

• We	continued	our	Lenten	journey	this	week.	We	have	loved	
hearing	the	intentions	that	the	students	offer	for	the	people	
and	things	that	they	love.	Next	week	we	will	focus	on	the	
events	of	Holy	Week.	

• Congratulations	to	Miriam	Santiago	and	Jason	Semedo,	who	
will	perform	in	the	Archdiocesan	Honor	Band	program	
on	Saturday,	April	8!	They	have	been	rehearsing	very	
challenging	music	to	prepare	for	this	prestigious	event.	The	
concert	will	be	at	Good	Counsel	High	School	at	6:30	pm,	and	
admission	is	$10.	

• Please	remember	that	registration	for	next	year	is	still	open!	
Space	is	getting	limited	in	some	classes,	so	please	reserve	your	spot.	

• In	order	to	see	pictures	and	get	updates	please	follow	us	on	Facebook	and	Twitter!		
Facebook:	St.	Mary’s	School	of	Piscataway		 Twitter:	@stmaryspiscataw	

• On	April	30th,	“The	President’s	Own”	United	States	Marine	Band	is	presenting	a	free	Young	
People’s	Concert	at	the	Rachel	M.	Schlesinger	Concert	Hall	in	Alexandria,	VA	(flyer	attached)	

Looking	ahead:	

• Easter	Break	from	April	13	to	April	24	
• Classes	Resume	on	Monday,	April	24	
• 8th	grade	SCANTRON	begins	on	Monday,	April	24	
• 8th	grade	Vocation	Mass	at	the	Basilica	of	the	Immaculate	Conception	
• 2nd-7th	grade	SCANTRON	begins	on	Monday,	May	1	

Calendar	Reminders:	

Monday	(4/10):		 Mentor	Monday	Event	(5-7	pm)	

Tuesday	(4/11):		 PE	Uniforms	

Wednesday	(4/12):	 All-School	Mass	

	 	 	 Early	Dismissal	(NO	Aftercare)	

Thursday	(4/13):	 Holy	Thursday	(No	School)	

Friday	(4/14):	 	 Good	Friday	(No	School)	


